
 
 
 
 
Friday, August 5, 2022 
 
Dear Lamoille North Families and Staff, 
 
We hope you are all doing well during this first week of August! 
 
This short communication serves as a reminder that the Lamoille County Sheriff's 
Department will hold a multiple-agency FBI “active incident” training at Lamoille Union 
Middle and High School and GMTCC. The FBI, Lamoille County Sheriff's Department, 
along with Morrisville and Stowe Police Departments, will be on site and using the 
Lamoille Union campus for this purpose.  
 
On Monday, August 8th, and Tuesday, August 9th, we will not have any students on 
campus and limited essential personnel only. We could have in excess of 35 agents, 
deputies and officers on campus along with their cruisers so please do not be alarmed! 
This is an opportunity for our community law enforcement partners to collaborate and 
practice responses to various situations.  
 
If you have any questions, comments or concerns, please email Dylan LaFlam directly 
at dlaflam@luhs18.org.  
 
Thank you! 
 
My best to you, 
 
Catherine Gallagher, M.Ed. 
Superintendent of Schools 
Lamoille North Supervisory Union 
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